
 Wednesday Ladies Day Golf League 

Juniper Hill Golf Course 

6-15-2016 

 

League Administrator, Ruth Hinkle opened the meeting 

Ruth recognized those who had birthdays in June.  Prayer requests and concerns were received. She 

reported membership currently is at 70.  

Minutes from the May 25, 2016 were motioned to be accepted.  Motion carried. 

Financial report provided at the meeting: 

P.J. Johnson: Presented a copy of general fund balance. Motion was made to approve the reports. 

 

OLD BUSINESS: 

Motion was made that the decision to cancel golf league play because of weather condition would be 

left up to administrator, her committee and guide lines by Karen Jones. All were in favor. 

 

Motion was made to combine Juniper and regular fund but keep separate reports.  

Motion was made to increase the remembrance fund to $6.00 from each paid member fees for this year 

to build up an adequate fund amount.  

 

Motions by Michele Brown second Pam Rhodes all in favor.  

 

New Business:  

Discussion was heard on for how to handle ties for net scores.  Decision should be postponed until the 

end of the season as the current guide lines had been already been used. 

 

 

Meeting adjourn. 

 

Carol Payton, Secretary 


